
 
HONORING RONALD MILLER 

FOR HIS WORK ON BEHALF OF 
THE CITY OF STAMFORD ANNUAL 

FAMILY DAY CELEBRATION 
 
 
WHEREAS, Family Day began in 2001, when the State of Connecticut Judicial 
Branch Court Support Services Division gave money to Connecticut 
Renaissance to fund a one-time event in Stamford for under privileged inner city 
youth and their families; and 
 
WHEREAS, Family Day was designed to provide a fun filled day of activities 
including free food and music as well as offer programs, services and information 
from a variety of community groups and agencies and provide an opportunity for 
families to share important quality time with each other and at the same time be 
connected to the many community resources and services that may be of benefit 
to them; and  
 
WHEREAS, the initial event was such a success that the first Family Day 
volunteer community members continued to have the event each year using 
donations from business organizations and community agencies and has grown 
each year, becoming one of the largest health fairs in the city, bringing together 
at least 30 community resource agencies that provide social service needs to 
underprivileged youth and their families and reaching over 3000 families; and  
 
WHEREAS, Ronald Miller has worked for the City of Stamford for 29 years and is 
currently the Director of Environmental Inspections for the Department of Health 
and Social Services and is an active as a member of Stamford’s Family Day 
Committee; and 
 
WHEREAS, Ronald Miller’s efforts on behalf of and commitment to Family Day 
have helped to ensure its success for the past 15 years.   
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the 29th Board of Representatives 
extends their sincere thanks and appreciation to Ronald Miller for his constant 
work and dedication to the citizens of the City of Stamford and Stamford’s annual 
Family Day. 
 

Approved by the 29th Board of Representatives 
This 11th day of July, 2016 

 
 
 
__________________________   __________________________ 
Randall M. Skigen, President   Annie M. Summerville, Clerk 


